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13 June 2006 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We the undersigned, seek FCC and IC approval of a Class II Permissive Change for our 
Speedway RFID Reader, Impinj model number IPJ-R1000.  The primary reason for the 
Class II change is the replacement of a component in the RF transmit path in order to 
obtain a RoHS (lead-free) PCB assembly.  The original component will not be available 
in a RoHS version.  The nature of this change necessitates the need for RF testing to 
verify that the reader remains compliant. 
 
Additional changes were made to support enhanced software functionality and future 
reuse of the PCB for other regions.  All design changes are summarized in the word 
document entitled Speedway_Design_Change_Description. 
 
FCC certification number:  TWYIPJR1000 
IC certification number:  6324A-IPJR1000  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William Ashley 
Vice President, RFID Reader Products 
Impinj, Inc. 


